



15 February 2012

Mr Paul French Co-convenor Central Business District Bicycle Users Group GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

RE: NORTH BRISBANE CYCLEWAY

Thankyou for your letter received by the Urban Land Development Authority (ULDA) on 30 January 2012 raising your views about the potential alignments of the section of the North Brisbane Cycleway (NBC) between O'Connell Terrace and the Bowen Bridge Road underpass just south of Bowen Park.

While the ULDA is the planning authority for the Bowen Hills Urban Development Area (UDA), the Department of Transport and Main Roads is responsible for delivering the NBC. As such I will be forwarding your letter to the department for their consideration.

Yours sincerely

Kylie Williams

PLANNING MANAGER

Salellamo